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June 20, 2019 

 
 

ITN-39 
Sam Sughroue 
Construction Water Solutions, LLC.  
PO Box 431 
Holdrege, NE  68949 
 
Dear Mr. Sughroue: 
 
The Department has received from Construction Water Solutions, LLC, one notice of intent to 
withdraw and transfer up to 81.5 acre-feet ground water for industrial/construction purposes 
from a well owned by Don Stretesky and located in Section 8, Township 12 North, Range 42 
West, Deuel County.  This notice has been filed in our records as ITN-39. 
 
Construction Water Solutions, LLC., is required to obtain approval from the South Platte NRD 
and provide this office with a copy of the agreement to access location of use before using the 
water.  The project & water use will be completed by December 2020.  
 
In addition, the user is required to meter the amount of ground water withdrawn and transferred 
from the well and will be required to report this amount no later than January 31 of each year on 
a form provided by the Department.   The annual report form for calendar year 2019 will be 
mailed to the above address towards the end of the year.   
If you have any questions, please call me at (402) 471-0591. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Curt Inbody 
Natural Resources Program Specialist 
 
cc (w/o enc.): Rod Horn, General Manager, South Platte NRD 
  Tom Haden, DNR Bridgeport field office 
   
 
 


